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The power of good for Britain

Sizewell C is the 3.2GW new nuclear power station which has been granted development for construction to the north of the
existing Sizewell B plant. The commencement of the development will launch a 10-12 year construction programme on this major
infrastructure project. We are undertaking preparatory works to ensure that the plant and associated developments can be built
as safely and efficiently as possible, including the creation of a Freight Management Facility at Nacton, off the Old Felixstowe
Road.

The Freight Management Facility is a core part of the Freight Management Strategy for Sizewell C: 40% of the materials needed
to build Sizewell C will be delivered by road and the Freight Management Facility will be the main site for delivery check-ins,
while ensuring that vehicles are only sent along the agreed route to site (north on the A12) when the traffic is clear and the site
team is ready to accept delivery.

Works to create the Freight Management Facility will start in July and last for approximately 24 months. The works will involve
creation of a new site access off Felixstowe Road, temporary compound, access track, earthworks and archaeology:

Sizewell C: Freight Management Facility at Nacton

July 2023 Surveys of local wildlife and ecology will be completed, including birds, bats and reptiles.

A traffic management system will be installed on Old Felixstowe Road in front of the field that
will become the Freight Management Facility, while the initial temporary entrance to the site is
laid. This traffic management includes signs and the periodic use of traffic lights, which will
remain green, when not required.

A temporary site entrance and site compound will be established and sections of the field will be

fenced off.
August 2023 - February Low intensity excavation works will take place to support the archaeological work.
2024 . . . . e . .

0 Low intensity vegetation clearance works will take place and ecology mitigations will be applied.
April 2024 - Main construction works for the development of the Freight Management Facility will take place.
June 2025 As part of these works the field will be fenced off, a more substantial site compound will be

established and a long-term traffic management system will be put in place.
June 2025 All temporary construction arrangements will be removed, and the facility will become fully

operational.

Throughout this period there will be movements of heavy vehicles and civil : :
engineers on site. Our priority will be keeping the public and site team safe. .
Sizewell C

Working hours will be between 7am - 7pm Monday - Friday and 7am-1pm The power of good for Britain
Saturday.

) ) Sizewell C Contact Details
Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to
contact the local team at the Sizewell C Information Office in Leiston, by
email or phone.

Freephone: 0800 197 6102*

Email: info@sizewellc.com

Best wishes, Post: FREEPOST SZC

Sizewell C Community Team Web: www.sizewellc.com

Works Tracker: www.szcworkstracker.co.uk

*Calls to 0800 numbers are free from UK landlines. Call costs from mobiles and international
numbers may vary




